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From: Mary Nevin <marynevin@me.com> 

Sent: Saturday, March 16, 2024 6:09 PM 
To: ENR 
Subject: LD 1960, SPO796 Public Hearing March 18,2024 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

To the Committee On Environment and Natural Resources of Maine: I am against "An Act to Support Farming in Maine 

by Extending the Deadline for Manufacturers of Products Containing PFAS to Report on Those Products" . There is 

already a provision in LD 1503 to request an extension, which hundreds of businesses have taken advantage of. Farmers 

need land to grow on that is not contaminated. They, and the people of Maine, need to know the soil, and their food, is 

safe for consumption. 

This is a vital issue for Maine's food future. Please reject LD 1960, SPO796. 

Thank you for your attention to this issue. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Nevin, Belfast, Maine.
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